
New City Window Cleaning Inc                                                                                            
8130 Christeen Dr. Justice,Illinois 60458    Phone 708 594-1988    

 To; Our Valued Customers,                                           March 25, 2020                            
We at New City Window Cleaning are Working Cleaning and Sanitizing
                                                                                                                                                      
Considering the order for Illinois residents to stay home, according to                    

Governor Pritzker, the order exempts those working in "essential businesses,"

Critical trades, including plumbers, electricians, exterminators,                                         

cleaning and janitorial staff for commercial and governmental properties, and 

other service providers maintain the safety, sanitation and essential operation of 

residences, Essential Businesses and Operations.                                                                                           

In light of the Coronavirus Outbreak, we are asking our service Tech’s to exercise                          
Social lDistancing , Allowing  3-6 Feet between our Tech’s and the public                               
while visiting your locations for service.                                                                                      
If you are considering  Sanitizing on your own ,  Never mix Household Bleach with 
Ammonia or any other Cleaner.                                                                                                                 

The CDC recommends Preparing a Bleach Solution by mixing 4 teaspoons bleach 
per quart of water. Wear household gloves and ensure proper Ventilation.

   Thank You  for understanding and continued support in these uncertain times.    

  Ronald Patrick    New City Window Cleaning                                                                                     


